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Planning Commission for their recommendation, and then on to the Board of Supervisors
for consideration.

D. FATR SHARE: Supervisor Bennington asked how to determine that the
Township presently has its Fair Share of high density housing. Mr. Guttenplan
commented a review of the demographics, projections, and past court decisions must take
place, and then a determination is made based on those and other factors. Solicitor
Grabowski advised the Supreme Court and Commonwealth Court created formulas as to
how arrive at the decision of whcther or not a municipality is in the path of growth, and if
so, what criteria to look at. Discussion took place.

E. AGRICULTURAL SECURITY ZONE: Mr. Kachline reported on the status of
the proposed Apricultural Security Zone. The Planning Commission reviewed the
Bedminster Township Agricultural District plan and the permitted uses involved. A map
of the proposed zone has been created by the Planning Commission and was presented.
Such issues as mimmum lot size and usage have been considered. Mr. Fox noted
Bedminster Township has approximately 92% in their Agricultural District, and they
have taken uses that are not permitted anywhere else in the Township and placed them in
the Agricultural District. Hilltown Township already has those various uses permitted in
other areas of the Township. The Planning Commission hopes to have documentation to
the Board of Supervisors by the end of February.

E. ERONT YARD DEFINITION: Mr. Wynn explained that therc has been some
controversy involved with double frontage lots, lots that are subdivided in a development
that have access to an intemnal roadway as well as some other arferial roadway. Mr.
Wynn presented the proposed revision, adding a sentence to the definition of “Front
Yard” which states “In the case of a double frontage lot, the front yard shall be required
along the street which provides access to the lot. The remaining street frontage shali be
considered a rear yard.” For example, if a property takes access from a new internal
street abutting an arterial roadway such as Rt. 113, the rear of the dwelling (between the
dwelling and Rt. 113) would be considered the rear yard, and not a front yard, for the
purposes of zoning.

G. ROUND-TABLE FINAL REVIEW:

1. Mr. Wynn advised the Stormwater Management Ordinance for the
Tohickon Creek Watershed is required to be adopted no later than April 28, 2000 in order
to be in compliance with Act 167. At the same time, release rates are being established
for the Perkiomen Creek Watershed. In 1991, the Township adopted what is now known
as the Neshaminy Creek Stormwater Management Ordinance, which Mr. Wynn noted is
woefully out of date. Bucks County forwarded a model Ordinance, including developed
release rate districts for the entire watershed, arrived at through very complicated









